
NOTICE OF PROPOSAL FOR CREATION OF AGRICULTURE PROTECTION AREA  
 

# Z-2015-016 
MURPHY-BROWN - APPLICANT 

 

Notice is hereby given that Millard County has received a proposal for an Agriculture Protection 
Area from the above applicant for property located at:  
  

 8362-1:         Beginning at NE corner of Sec. 15, T23S, R6W, SLB&M and running thence N 
89̊36'13" W along section line 1334.92 feet to East 1/16 corner on said line; thence S 00̊16'39" W 
along 1/16 section line 1261.54 feet to centerline of county road; thence S 89̊47'38" E along said 
line 1336.83 feet to East section line; thence N 00̊11'26" E along said line 1257.10 feet to POB. 

  
 8733 & 8734: Sec. 29, T25S, R9W, SLB&M.  LESS S2NW4. 
  
 8735: S2 of Sec. 30, T25S, R9W, SLB&M. 
  
 8737: S2 of Sec. 31, T25S, R9W, SLB&M. 
  
 8738: Sec. 32, T25S, R9W, SLB&M. 
  
 8739 & 8739-1: N2 of Sec. 33, T25S, R9W, SLB&M. 
    
 8911-A: That portion of SE4, Sec. 6, T26S, R9W, SLB&M within Millard County. 

 
The proposal is open to public inspection at the Millard County Offices, 71 South 200 
West, Delta, Utah; and at the Millard County Clerk’s Office at 765 South Hwy. 99, Suite 
1, Fillmore, Utah.   
 
Any person or entity affected by the establishment of the area may, within 15 days of the 
date of this notice, file with the Planning Commission: 
            (i) written objections to the proposal; or 
          (ii) a written request to modify the proposal to exclude land from or add land to the 

proposed agriculture protection area or industrial protection area, as the case 
may be. 

 

The Planning and Zoning Department will submit the proposal to the advisory committee 
and to the Planning Commission for review and recommendations. 
 

The Millard County Planning Commission will review the recommendation(s) of the 
Agriculture Advisory Committee along with any written requests for modification of or 
objections to the proposal on Wednesday August 5, 2015 at 6:30 p.m. at the Millard 
County Offices, 71 South 200 West, Delta, Utah, and then make a written 
recommendation to the Board of Millard County Commissioners. All interested persons 
are invited to attend and make comment. 
 
Anyone having questions may also contact County Planner Sheryl Dekker at the above 
address or by calling 1-435-864-1400. 
 
David Sturlin, Chairman 
Millard County Planning Commission 
 

 

Published in the Millard County Chronicle Progress June 24, 2015. 


